
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that Year 6 will be visiting the village of Eyam on Tuesday 1st April as part of our ‘Eyam 
and the Plague’ topic. Throughout this visit, we will be exploring what life was like in the village of Eyam during the 
plague, visiting some real-life historical sites such as the plague cottages and having a talk in Eyam Church.  
 
We will be leaving from and returning to school within our normal school hours. Children will need to wear their 
normal uniform with comfortable trainers or walking boots, and bring a packed lunch and water bottle. They will also 
need a weather-appropriate coat as this trip is mainly outdoors. Children who receive Free School Meals can order a 
grab bag with their class teacher. 
 
For this trip to take place, we are asking for a contribution of £7.80 per child which will cover the cost of booking the 
church visit and the coach. Payment can be made via Arbor. Children will not need to bring any spending money with 
them on this trip.  
 
Thank you for your continued supported. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Year 6 Team. 
 


